To whom it may concern,

I own property in Teton Valley and I am NOT in favor of this expansion. 

I am worried about the size of this proposal. I don’t think this large expansion is needed at this time. Teton Valley wildlife and scenery are both important to me and I fear both will be adversely affected.  This seems to be more about making Targhee more attractive to potential buyers than about improving Targhee for the public.

I would like an extension on the comment period so I have more time to look into this proposal. 



